CITY OF CORPUS CHRISTI

CORPUS CHRISTI WATER
TO: Peter Zanoni, City Manager
FROM: Nicholas Winkelmann, P.E., Interim Chief Operating Officer @D
COPY: Mayor & City Council
DATE: October 3, 2025

SUBJECT: Water Supply Update

Corpus Christi Water (CCW) continues to progress forward on our water supply projects working
towards diversifying our supply portfolio. A complete update on these projects was provided
during today’s council briefing. The next weekly update will be provided on October 10, 2025.



